Dear Parents,
Our next evening on literacy will take place at the town library (or at the town children’s museum). We will get an ‘insider’s view’ of our special civic prize on x street.

We will also learn how to utilize the library (or the museum) to increase our child’s literacy. 

We will also focus on how to use these civic buildings and their programs for both ourselves, as parents, and for our children. 

Whether you come to the museum and the library frequently or this is your first time, there are key activities and insider information to be had. There will be parent- child tours, parent- child activities and a special time for parents alone to continue to learn literacy theory and action steps at home and at school.

Dinner will be served at the library (or museum). Please join us from             to               .

Spanish will be provided, as needed. 

I look forward to seeing you as we jump into spring learning.

Sincerely,

Principal signs here

